
EDB Committee

From: damien pires <damien.pires10@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 8:13 PM
To: EDB Committee
Subject: WCC

Aloha budget committee,

I am opposed to the Wailuku Civic Center and Parking Garage that is being planned. The project is too expensive and
should not be a priority. Please defund the project and use the funds to help our homeless or soon to be homeless.

Mahalo,

Damien Pires

Kaunakakai, Moloka’i
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